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To: kfogleman@perma-fix.com

Cc: pallas.jeff@epa.gov; Ashwin.Patel@dep.state.fl.us; Bahr, Tim; Register, Harold; Baker, Bryan; Tripp, 
Anthony

Subject: Perma-Fix of Florida, Inc.; EPA ID# FLD 980 711 071;Annual Treatability Study Report

Attachments: 7-9-07 Perma-Fix of Florida.pdf

7/31/2007

  
In an effort to provide a more efficient service, the Florida Department of Environmental 

Protection’s Hazardous Waste Regulation Section is forwarding the attached document to you by 
electronic correspondence “e-correspondence” in lieu of a hard copy through the normal postal 
service. 

  
We ask that you verify receipt of this document by sending a “reply” message to 

epost_hwrs@dep.state.fl.us.  If your email address has changed or you anticipate that it will change 
in the future, please advise accordingly in your reply.  You may also update this information by 
contacting Kim Thursby at (850) 245-8792. 

  
The attached document is in “pdf” format and will require Adobe Reader 6 or higher to open 

properly.  You may download a free copy of this software at 
www.adobe.com/products/acrobat/readstep2.html.   

  
Please note that our documents are sent virus free.  However, if you use Norton Anti-virus 

software, a warning may appear when attempting to open the document.  Please disregard this 
warning. 

  
Your cooperation in helping us affect this process by replying as requested is greatly 

appreciated.  If you should have any questions about the attached document(s), please direct your 
questions to the contact person listed in the correspondence. 

  
                                                Tim Bahr 
                                                Environmental Administrator 
                                                Hazardous Waste Regulation 

Department of Environmental Protection 
                                                            E-Mail Address: epost_hwrs@dep.state.fl.us 
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Sticky Note
Epost email response not received as of today 7-31-07. 



 

“More Protection, Less Process” 
www.dep.state.fl.us 

 
July 9, 2007 

 
SENT VIA EMAIL 
kfogleman@perma-fix.com  
 
Kurt Fogleman 
Environmental Health and Safety Manager 
Perma-Fix of Florida, Inc. 
1940 N.W. 67th Place 
Gainesville, Florida 32653 
 
 
RE: Perma-Fix of Florida, Inc.; EPA ID# FLD 980 711 071  

Annual Treatability Study Report, dated February 22, 2007 
 
 
Dear Mr. Fogleman: 
 

 The Department acknowledges receipt of the annual treatability study submitted in 
accordance with 40 CFR 261.4(f)(9).  Please remember that you must maintain these records  to 
demonstrate compliance with the treatment rate limits and storage time and quantity limits for a period 
of three (3) years in accordance with 40 CFR 261.4(f)(7).  If you should have any further questions, please 
feel free to contact me at (850) 245-8796 or at Harold.Register@dep.state.fl.us.  
 
      Sincerely, 

       
 
      Harold D. Register, Jr., P.E. 

Professional Engineer I 
      Hazardous Waste Regulation Section 
 
 
cc: Jeff Pallas, EPA/Region 4 - pallas.jeff@epa.gov    
 Ashwin Patel, FDEP/Northwest District – Ashwin.Patel@dep.state.fl.us  
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